BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON

BAKER COUNTY

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF ) OREDER AMENDING
GLEN VANDEN BOS FOR APPROVAL OF A ) ORDER APPROVING
CHANGE IN POINT OF DIVERSION OF ) TRANSFER 4405
WATER )

On February 25, 1980, an application was filed in the office of the Water Resources
Director by Glen Vanden Bos for approval, without loss of priority, of a change in point of
diversion from Eagle Creek, pursuant to the provisions of ORS 540.510 to 540.530.

The order of the Water Resources Director entered May 22, 1980 in Volume 33,
page 239, Special Order Record, approving said change incorrectly identified the
proposed point of diversion as being the Nash Ditch. The correct point of diversion is the
Little Eagle Ditch.

NOW, THEREFORE, it hereby is ORDERED that paragraph 4, page 239, Volume 33, be
deleted and the following paragraph be inserted:

"The applicant proposes to change the point of diversion therefrom to a point located 250
feet North and 1020 feet West from the Southeast Corner of Section 15, being within the
SE 1/4 SE 1/4 of Section 15, Township 9 South, Range 45 East, WM (Little Eagle Ditch)."

Dated at Salem, Oregon this 5 day of April, 1985.
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WILLIAM H. YOUNG.
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